
 
 

 
   
   
  

     
   

 
  
                                                                                                  

  Dear School Family, 
         I just felt compelled to write to you before we close school fully, for Easter. 

 

Children, we miss you so much! School is just not the same without you all bringing your light, life, laughter 
and learning into school every day and giving us the very best reason for being here! A big well done to 
those few children who have been in school – you have been wonderful. 

 

Staff, I would like to say a heartfelt thank you to you all – you are fabulous Key Workers who have been 
providing care for the children of Parent Key Workers, who are out serving in the wider community. We are 
so blessed to have such a devoted team who work to care for our school community and beyond. 

 

Parents and Carers, I realise you may also be having to juggle a huge range of emotional, financial and 
possibly physical challenges at this time. Keeping your children safe, happy and learning is not an easy task 
particularly when faced with your own challenges of perhaps working from home, technology trials, social 
isolation etc. Please can I reassure you that you are not on your own. Every family will be facing their own 
testing situations and so please can I encourage you to keep going:  keep loving, keep forgiving, keep 
finding times to laugh and yes of course times to cry!  
After Easter we will be providing additional Learning opportunities on the website, for the children, to 
explore, but the most important thing right now, is that you keep yourself and your family safe and look after 
the most vulnerable in the community.  

 

If you are struggling to cope,  need support or advice, or would like to ask for prayer, please contact me at 
head@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk and I will do my very best to help.   
As we are moving closer towards Easter, the ultimate expression of God’s LOVE and HOPE, may you 
find His peace, hope and joy as you find time to reflect on His love for us and how we can share this, by 
loving Him and each other, this will help us come through these challenging times together. 

                        
                 With love and prayers to you all, 

                                              C M Seagrave 

                        
 
                                                                                                                                                                                        

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 
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